
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REGARDING PROPOSED ADOPTION OF RESOLUTION 2023-03,  

THE BUDGET FOR ALL FUNDS FOR FISCAL YEARS 2023-2025 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 30, 2023, the Board of Trustees of the 
Placentia Library District will hold a Public Hearing in the Community Meeting 
Room of the Placentia Library District at 411 East Chapman Avenue, Placentia, 
CA 92870 as part of the Unusual Date Meeting of the Board at 6:30pm, or as soon 
thereafter as practicable. The Board will hold the Public Hearing in order to 
receive oral and written opinions regarding the proposed adoption of Resolution 
No. 2023-03.   Those desiring to comment orally may do so during the hearing.  
Written comments may be filed at any time prior to conclusion of the public 
hearing. Any written materials to be submitted to the Board should be addressed 
to the attention of Jeanette Contreras, Library Director, at the above-mentioned 
address.  Upon conclusion of the hearing, the Board will consider adoption of 
proposed Resolution No. 2023-03, which would establish the Budget for all funds 
for Fiscal Years 2023-2025. 
 
A copy of the full Resolution No. 2023-03 and data, as proposed, is available for 
review in the District offices, at the address set forth above. Copies of the 
Resolution and data are available by calling the District at (714) 528-1906, 
extension 200. 
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